
Patty Seitz, PBT (ASCP), 
Laboratory Services, is Memorial 
Hospital and Health  Care Center’s 
next GARDENER Award winner!  
Patty is described as having a caring 
attitude, a willlingness to assist 
others, and attention to detail that 
embodies the qualities and spirit of 
the Gardener Award..   

As a GARDENER Award winner, 
Patty was gifted with a GARDENER 
pin, certificate, stepping stone, 
and cinnamon rolls for the whole 
department. Thank you, Patty, for 
being a wonderful example of our 
mission!

Memorial Hospital would like to 
extend congratulations to the other 
GARDENER Award nominees:

Con�ratu�ate
Patty Seitz

GARDENER Award Winner!

From left to right: John Dillon, VP of Ambulatory Services; Patty Seitz, 
GARDENER Award Recipient; Bev Dekemper, Director of Laboratory 
Services; and Kelly Mattingly, Laboratory Services Manager. 
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